
 
 
 
 

Thursday, February 15, 2018 
1:30pm-2:30pm, Building 9, Room 154  

Special Meeting 
 
Attendees: Margie Carrington, Julie Lamson, Claudia Dorantes, Rachel Corrales, Edith Flores, 
Maria Huning, Jose Romero, Yesenia Mercado, Maggie baez, Mary Concha-Thia, and Maggie 
Lozano.  
 

1. Review New Proposals  
a. Concerns were raised about the lack of holistic representation of classified staff 

members present. Also, the possibility of bias was a concern brought up. 
i. Currently we have a process in place to make these decisions (PBC 

meetings). Does this special meeting undermine the PBC process? 
b. We recommend that the College President make the decision of which positions 

to move forward in the best interests of the College and in alignment with the 
current process.  

c. The decision request challenges Classified Senate’s Statement of Ethics, “We 
strive for transparency and aim to avoid conflicts of interest or the appearance 
thereof.” 

d. Classified staff support all of the proposed positions.  
2. The opportunity to be considered in the decision making process is appreciated by 

classified employees present. We would like to discuss implications of our input in this 
process for the future amongst the classified senate and its constituents.  


